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jodencrantz@tri-s.com

From: jodencrantz@tri-s.com
Sent: Monday, July 22, 2024 4:56 PM
To: 'Richard Alcott'
Cc: jodencrantz@tri-s.com
Subject: FW: SCP 4  -Torrance Del Amo Project
Attachments: 2nd Review_SCP4_CL_AC_Intent for Regulatory Oversight_Torrance Del Amo Project.pdf

Dear Richard: 
 
Please see aƩached leƩer, with Aug 5 deadline, that I spent considerable Ɵme helping the Water Board with. Please also 
see the email from the Water Board sent this hour and the email list. I’m the concerned ciƟzen in this instance. 
 
Just in Ɵme for our meeƟng tomorrow for lunch. 
 
Joe  
 
Joe Odencrantz, PhD, BCEE, PH, PE 
Board Certified Environmental Engineer (Site Remediation) 
Professional Hydrologist (Groundwater) 
California Licensed Professional Civil Engineer 
Editorial Board Member of REMEDIATION (Environmental Management Journal-Wiley) 
Tri-S Environmental 
Newport Beach, California 
mobile (949) 698-8851  
email jodencrantz@tri-s.com 
web https://tri-s.com 
LinkedIn https://www.linkedin.com/in/josephodencrantz/ 
Tri-S Environmental is Celebrating 29 years in Business-Since 1994 
  
"One World, One Environment" 
  
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: 
 THE INFORMATION CONTAINED IN THIS E-MAIL MESSAGE IS INTENDED ONLY FOR THE  PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL 
USE OF THE DESIGNATED RECIPIENT(S) NAMED ABOVE. IF THE READER OF THIS MESSAGE IS NOT THE INTENDED 
RECIPIENT OR ANY AGENT RESPONSIBLE FOR DELIVERING IT TO  THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, YOU ARE HEREBY 
NOTIFIED THAT YOU HAVE RECEIVED THIS MESSAGE IN ERROR AND THAT ANY REVIEW,  DISSEMINATION, DISTRIBUTION, 
OR COPYING OF THIS MESSAGE IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED. IF YOU HAVE RECEIVED THIS COMMUNICATION IN ERROR, 
PLEASE NOTIFY ME IMMEDIATELY BY REPLYING TO THE MESSAGE AND DELETE THE ENTIRE MESSAGE FROM YOUR E-
MAIL SYSTEM WITHOUT PRINTING ANY COPIES OR FORWARDING TO ANYONE.  THANK YOU. 
 

From: Landaverde, Carlos@Waterboards <Carlos.Landaverde@Waterboards.ca.gov>  
Sent: Monday, July 22, 2024 4:11 PM 
To: Larese, Sarah@DTSC <Sarah.Larese@dtsc.ca.gov>; Kereazis, Dave@DTSC <Dave.Kereazis@dtsc.ca.gov>; 
achaparyan@torranceCA.gov; loorts@torranceCA.gov; kmilikan@torranceCA.gov; brent@roseequities.com; 
leonard@roseequities.com; jodencrantz@tri-s.com 
Cc: Ly, Jillian@Waterboards <Jillian.Ly@waterboards.ca.gov>; Castaneda, Angelica@Waterboards 
<Angelica.Castaneda@waterboards.ca.gov> 
Subject: SCP 4 -Torrance Del Amo Project 
 
I am sending you the attached PDF file for your information. 
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The California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Los Angeles Region provides the addressee of this 
correspondence through e-mail. The attached is your copy of recent correspondence for the subject site; copies 
will only be sent by email. 
 
Please kindly reply to this email with confirmation that you received the attached correspondence. 
 
The letter is in Adobe Acrobat PDF format. You can obtain an Acrobat Reader free of charge at: 
http://www.adobe.com/products/acrobat/readstep2.html.  
  
Thank you very much for your cooperation. If you have any questions, please contact me at: 
 
Carlos M. Landaverde, P.G. 
Engineering Geologist 
Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board 
Site Cleanup Program Unit IV 
320 West 4th Street, Suite 200 
Los Angeles, CA 90013 
D: 213-620-6070 
 


